
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

January 17, 2025 

Tickets are available for this lovely evening from the Foundation board members 

listed in the flyer.  This night is full of delicious food, cash bar (new this year is the 

addition of Venmo!), friendship, silent auction, dessert auction and the 

opportunity to win cash prizes.   

 

Open gym this Saturday & next Saturday! 



   

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

From Miss Kim: 

There will be no aftercare on Tuesday, January 21st. 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

Catholic Schools Week is celebrated January 26th –February 1st.  

 What is National Catholic Schools Week? 

Since 1974, National Catholic Schools Week is the annual celebration of Catholic 

education in the United States. It starts the last Sunday in January and runs all 

week, which in 2025 is January 26 – February 1. The theme for National Catholic 

Schools Week 2025 is “Catholic Schools: United in Faith and Community.” Schools 
typically observe the annual celebration week with Masses, open houses and 

other activities for students, families, parishioners and community members. 

Through these events, schools focus on the value Catholic education provides to 

young people and its contributions to our church, our communities and our 

nation. 

This year we invite our families to a school wide breakfast and an opportunity to 

visit your child(rens) classrooms. We are replacing the spaghetti luncheon that we 

have done for several years with a breakfast to be held on Tuesday, January 28th 

beginning at 8:30 AM.  We will gather in the Parish Center for breakfast and then 

visit classrooms with an end time scheduled for 10:00 AM.  We are collecting 

RSVPs for the breakfast to help the committee prepare.  An email was sent to all 

families on January 15th with a QR code or link to RSVP.   We request all RSVPs be 

in by Tuesday, January 21st.   

The QR code is here for easy access.  Simply scan code with your camera and it 

will take you to the page to complete the RSVP. 



   

 

   

 

 

Another exciting thing for Catholic Schools Week this year will be the gift of a St. 

Mary Catholic Spirit shirt for all students and staff.  Thank you for providing sizing 

information through the t-shirt QR code...made for a very simple ordering 

process.  The T-shirts will be distributed to students and communication shared 

on when we would like all students & staff to wear their new shirts.  We are 

hoping to capture an ALL-SCHOOL PHOTO during CSW!   

 

The remainder of the Catholic Schools Week schedule will be shared in next 

week’s Irish Update.  Students interested in doing a small presentation at the 
Basilica on Saturday, January 25th or Sunday, January 26th to talk about St. Mary 

Catholic School and Catholic Schools Week, please reach out to Mrs. Bradley at 

tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org 

 

• No School Monday, January 20th –Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

• All School Mass scheduled for Wednesday, January 22nd was scheduled to 

be held at the Basilica, but due to predicted cold temperatures, Mass will 

be held in the New Gym following morning announcements.   

• 3rd quarter of our school year will begin on Tuesday, January 21st. 
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May God Bless our 2nd graders who received the Sacrament of Reconciliation on 

Thursday, January 16th.   
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